Solovjev Anna

From: West Lisa on behalf of LBl

Sent: Monday, 23 September 2019 8:34 AM
To: Nicola.Cowan@act.gov.au
Cc: LBI; Shane.Drumgold@act.gov.au
Subject: RE: re: Letter from Richard Glenn Drugs of Dependence (Personal Cannabis Use)
Amendment Bill 2018 [SEC=0OFFICIAL]
Attachments: Further Letter Richard Glenn JCSD 20190922 Director signed (002).docx
Categories: ACT/AGD corro
OFFICIAL
Dear Nicola

f refer to our letter to Mr Richard Glenn emailed to you on 17 September 2019.

I would be grateful if you bring the attached further letter, signed by the Director of Public Prosecutions, Ms Sarah
McNaughton SC, to the attention of Mr Glenn as soon as possible,

Regards

. P Lisa West Adelaide
Assistant Director Brisbane

Australia’s Fedeval Prosecution Sevvice Cairns
. Canberra
Legal Business Improvement b )
arwir
Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions i }
Hobart
Melbourne
Perth
Direct line 03 9605 4460 Sydney
Fax 03 9670 4295 Townsville

lisa.west@cdpp.gov.au
Mobile 0404 827 600

wWww.cdpp.gov.au

Classification: OFFICIAL

From: West Lisa <lisa.west@cdpp.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 September 2019 9:36 AM

To: Nicola.Cowan@act.gov.au

Cc: LBI <LBI@cdpp.gov.au>; Shane.Drumgold@act.gov.au

Subject: re: Letter from Richard Glenn Drugs of Dependence (Personal Cannabis Use) Amendment Bill 2018
[SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL
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Dear Nicola
Please find attached a letter from Ms Sarah McNaughton SC, for the attention of Mr Richard Glenn.

Regards

( :DPP Lisa West Adelaide
S Assistant Director Brishane

g Cairns
Australia’s Federal Prosecution Service Lans
) Canberra
Legal Business Improvement - .
‘ . , Darwin
Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions Hob
Hohart
Melbourne
Perth
Direct line 03 9605 4460 Sydney
Fax 03 5670 4295 Townsville

lisa.west@cdpp.gov.au
Mobile 0404 827 600

www.cdpp.gov.au

From: Cowan, Nicola <Nicola.Cowan®@act.gov.au> On Behalf Of Glenn, Richard

Sent: Monday, 2 September 2019 11:36 AM

To: McNaughton Sarah <Sarah.McNaughton@cdpp.gov.au>

Cc: Drumgold, Shane <Shane.Drumgold@act.gov.au>

Subject: Letter from Richard Glenn re: Drugs of Dependence (Personal Cannabis Use) Amendment Bill 2018

UNCLASSIFIED
Dear Ms McNaughton

Please find attached a letter from Richard Glenn regarding the Drugs of Dependence (Personal Cannabis Use)
Amendment Bill 2018.

Kind regards

Nicola Cowan

Executive Assistant to Richard Glenn

A/G Director-General

Justice and Community Safety Directorate

GPO Box 158, Canberra ACT 2601

e nicola.cowan@act.gov.au w www.justice.act.gov.au
T (02) 6207 0501

iedge the traditional custodians of the ACT, the Ngunnawal peop
continuing culture and the contribution they make tothe life of this city 3 s region.

This email, and any attachments, may be confidential and also privileged. If you are not the intended
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recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies of this transmission along with any attachments
immediately. You should not copy or use it for any purpose, nor disclose its contents to any other person.

Clagsification: OFFICIAL



